Hon Ron Mark

Minister of Defence

Minister for Veterans

12 JUL 2019
OIA-2019-0190

K Jarrett
fyi-request-10709-e47b0eece@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K Jarrett

Thank you for your email of 9 July 2019, requesting, under the Official Information Act
1982 (OIlA), the following information:

Please supply the following information regarding the Boeing 757°’s operated by
RNZAF 40 Squadron. (I believe they are known as NZ571/KIW71/BOE71 &
NZ572/KIW72/BOET72) Within the time frame of 00.00 am Sunday 7/7/2019 and 09.00
am Tuesday 9/7/2019 the time and place of departure, intended destination, actual
destination and time of arrival of all flights.

As well as the manifest of all passengers and crew, including names (Names of any
New Zealand Defence Force or New Zealand Police personnel or employees is not
required in this request)

| am transferring your request to the New Zealand Defence Force (NZDF) under
section 14(b)(i) of the OIA as the information that you request is held by the NZDF,
and not by the office of the Minister of Defence.

Under section 28(3) of the OIA you have the right to complain to an Ombudsman about
my response to your request.

Yours sincerely

Ben McLachlan
Senior Ministerial Advisor
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